
Blazers Families 


 


Welcome to the Blazers we hope that you are enjoying your first few weeks. 


There is one last step in the registration process that we need you to complete for your 
athletes, USA swimming registration. 


This enables your athlete to participate in swim meets and also ensures insurance 
protection for the club at meets and practice. This year is the first time that families have 
had to complete this step on their own, previously clubs have been able to complete on 
their behalf. 


Please read through the attached pdf and follow the steps laid out in there. 


1. Create a USA swimming account for yourself (new member)


2. While logged in follow this link to register your new athlete for the Blazers. 


3. Select premium athlete for your registration type 


4. Pay for your athletes registration, they will then be linked to your account dashboard. 


5. Watch your athlete compete for the Blazers at swim meets and enjoy the lifelong 
friends and skills they will develop. 


 


If you have any questions please reach out to us for assistance.


Business manager


Dorothy Ogden: dorothy.ogden@jocogov.org                   913.826.3036


Head Coach


George Adcock:  george.adcock@jocogov.org                 913.826.3043


 


We will be at Friday's practice 5-6.30pm at the Shawnee Mission Aquatic Center in 
the Mezzinine for anyone who needs help walking through any of this process. Please 
bring your device and payment method so we can assist you in completing the 
registration.
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